
FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
 

ADVISORY NO. 20 
 
 

TOPIC: TWCC SAFETY HOTLINE 
 
 
The commission released the attached comments on the policy and procedure for processing the 
Safety Hotline calls.  Please note that TWCC is requesting you provide Health and Safety 
Division the name, address and telephone number of a contact in your Loss Control Department. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, call Bob Giacomazza at (512) 440-
3858. 
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